
Allen, Meredith 

3/10/2014 6:53:17 PM
Kamins, SaraM. (sara.kamins@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Cost shift 

Hi Sara,

I will track down.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Mar 10, 2014, at 5:55 PM, "Kamins, Sara M." <sara.karoins@,cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Hi Meredith,

Thanks again for the call on Friday on short notice. I have written down that 
PG&E used a S255/MW cost shift figure for the calculations pre-rate reform, 
which was from the E3 report. Could you please point me to where this number 
comes from exactly? Also, how did you come up with the cost shift per MW 
number for post-rate reform?

Thanks, Sara

Sara Kamins

Supervisor, Customer Generation

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-1388

SB GT&S 0276456
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